
 

 



We’re having a makeover!

Hateley Heath Academy is undergoing some exciting new changes since our conversion to an academy 

on 1st April 2021. We now have a brand new logo and school uniform! 

This is a short guide setting out our uniform expectations for children returning to school in September 

2021. 

Every day uniform expectation: 

Children must attend school in the following uniform (these are non-negotiables): 

• Royal blue jumper or cardigan with embroidered logo (navy blue and the old logo is no longer 

acceptable from September) 

• White polo shirt with or without embroidered logo (blue polo shirts are no longer acceptable) 

• Grey trousers or knee length skirt with grey tights or white socks 

• Dresses can be royal blue and white or a grey pinafore 

• Black school shoes (trainers are not acceptable) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE uniform expectation: 

Children must continue to wear the following clothing for PE: 

• Plain white t-shirt 

• Black PE shorts 

• Black pumps 

Unacceptable items: 

Children should not wear any of the following items to school. Children who wear these to school will 

be asked to remove them by staff: 

• Necklaces 

• Bracelets 

• Earrings (stud earrings are allowed) 

• Rings 

Our new cardigan! Our new jumper! 



Where to purchase uniform 

 

Our school uniform, with embroidered logo, is currently being produced and sold by CC uniforms Ltd. 

Parents can order online using the following link: https://www.ccuniforms.co.uk/product-

category/school-uniform/hatley-heath-primary-school/ 

Parents can also purchase in store. Please see details below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC uniforms are also selling other useful school items embroidered with our school logo. Take a look 

at these! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the store directly if you have any questions about any of the items they are selling and 

they will be more than happy to help you. 

Plain white polo shirts, trousers, skirts, tights, shoes, dresses, PE t-shirts and shorts can also be 

purchased at your local supermarket. Some examples include: 

 

 

CC Uniforms LTD 
82 Kings Square 
Sandwell Centre 
West Bromwich 

B70 7NN 
 
Contact Number – 0121 448 9199 

 

Bookbags are great for 

holding your children’s 

essential school items! 

These small backpacks are 

perfect for early years 

children. They even have a 

handy water bottle! 

These PE bags are great to 

hold children’s PE kits! 
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